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Council Member  

Councillor Martin 
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Contact Officer:  

Tom McCready, Director City 
Services 

 

 

QUESTION ON NOTICE 

Councillor Martin will ask the following Question on Notice: 
 

‘Could the administration advise if the proposed timelines for the release of the detailed Masterplans for Melbourne 
and O’Connell Streets Upgrades and the estimated construction timelines have changed from the timelines advised 
in the recent public consultations of 2025 and 2028 respectively?’ 

 

The Lord Mayor will provide a reply at the meeting, the reply and question will be included in the Minutes of the 
meeting. 

 

- END OF REPORT –  

 

 


